
 

BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School:  Mrs S L Buttress 

Abbey Road                              Tel: 422163 

Bourne                         

               

                           4th October 2021                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

As part of our determination to continue to provide excellent education and service to our 

SEND pupils and families, we would like to thank many of our parents/carers for giving their 

valuable and positive feedback during our Ofsted inspection in July 2021. 

 

Following our Ofsted inspection findings, we have set up a parent/carer questionnaire to 

gather additional views and information in order that we can improve our SEND provision 

further. The questionnaire can be found at: https://forms.gle/2GvZTYcCBB14sb8v8 

 

We should be grateful if you would respond by Monday 11th October 2021. 

 

We are committed to working in partnership with parents/carers and therefore we will 

continue to take on board and act on any reasonable concerns. 

 

Mrs Leafe has returned to school today which is wonderful news. Mrs Leafe has asked to 

relinquish her SENCO role and this change will take place with immediate effect. This will 

give Mrs Leafe time to concentrate on her Designated Safeguarding Lead role, which as you 

know is very busy at Bourne Abbey due to the size of our school. I know that many of you will 

want to join us in thanking Mrs Leafe for her passion and dedication in her role as SENCo. 

Miss Peck, Miss Seymour and Mrs Buttress will continue to support our SEND children and 

families, as they have done this term. 
 

We will give parents/carers further regular opportunity for feedback in the future, but can 

we please ask you to let us know immediately if you have any concerns on any matters. If we 

know about concerns straight away we can work together to resolve them as quickly as 

possible. 

 

Your sincerely  

 

             
                      

Mrs Sarah Moore   Mrs Sarah Buttress 

Executive Head of School Head of School 

 

https://forms.gle/2GvZTYcCBB14sb8v8

